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Learning in Maths 

Children in Class 2 have been learning about 
positional language, which leads into work 

on angles further on in school. We use 
learning outside as well as a range of 

practical strategies , and formal      
recording in maths books.   

 

 

 

In Class 5, they use this understanding from Class 2 to measure,        
describe and name different angles. Practical work outside supports  

learning in the classroom. Check out our maths curriculum page on the 
website for more information and year group targets. 

 DATE EVENT 

Thursday 26th May Class 5 trip to Attingham—form sent 

Friday 27th May Jubilee Picnic—Parents invited.  

Half term break up 

Monday 6th June PD day—staff only in school 

Tuesday 7th June Children return after half term 

Thursday 9th June Whole class photos 

Monday / Tuesday 13th / 
14th June 

Year 5 Arthog Outreach—letters sent 
out 

w/b Monday 13th June Bikeability—Year 6 

Wednesday 15th June Class 3 trip to The Ironworks—more 
info to follow 

Thursday 23rd June Tri-Ercall Jubilee Sponsored Event—
FHEPs 

Monday 27th June Class 4 trip to Harper Adams 

Thursday 30th June Sports Days 

Monday 4th / Tuesday 5th 
July 

Year 6 transition to secondary 

New Reception in school 

All children—move up to new classes 

w/b Monday 11th July Careers Week in school 

Friday 15th July Year 6 Forest Festival: 5 -7pm 

Wednesday 20th July Leavers’ Assembly and picnic—
parents invited to both! 

Thursday 21st July LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1: Dawson—being resilient 

 

   Class 2: Ella—all round 5R Star 

 

   Class 3: Billy—being reflective  

 

  Class 4: Freddie —being responsible 

 

 Class 5: George—being resourceful 

Maths workshop 

Thank you to all the parents who were able to attend the 
workshop on Monday. We hope that you found it useful. 
Mrs Lingham shared information about Maths Shed—the 

new homework platform, how we use White Rose as our maths 
scheme of work, and the information on our website about maths. We 
also looked at the year group maths targets and staff modelled some 

computation strategies. By Monday we will put the PowerPoint on the 
maths page of our website—but this is a good place to visit for more 

information anyway. 

http://www.highercallprimary.co.uk/curriculum/teaching-mathematics 

Jubilee celebrations—School Jubilee Family Picnic 

On Friday 27th May we will be holding a Jubilee Picnic at school 
from 12 noon until 1.00pm.  

Thank you if you have completed the form to let us know that 
you will be coming. The form has now closed but if you have forgotten to     

complete it and you do wish to come along please let us know by Monday so 
that we have a clear picture of numbers. 

Please bring along seating or picnic blankets—we have some in 
school but not sufficient. 

The plan will be to arrive for 12 noon. The children will collect their picnic in a 
jubilee box from the hall a class at a time. We will sit on the football pitch area 
of the school field. There will then be some equipment and games out for the 

children to play until the end of lunchtime at 1.00pm. 

At the moment, the forecast is looking dry for Friday—so fingers 
crossed that this continues. Sadly there is not a wet weather   

contingency because we don’t have the space in school. If it is wet 
the children will have their picnic lunch in the hall and I’m afraid 

parents will not be able to attend.  

Rodington Village Jubilee Celebration 

Please find attached a flier or the Rodington Village celebration on 
Friday 3rd June 2—5pm. 

There’s lots going on over half term—it’s going to be a fun one! Let’s 
hope for lots of lovely weather too. 

Extended schools provision for next half term 

The form for Rise & Shine and Chill club will close today at 4pm. Please book on 
if you need before or after school care. 


